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RIVERSIDE

HealthCare

350 N. Wall Street
Kankakee, IL 60901

815-933.1671 RECEIVED

November 19, 2013 NOV 25 2013

HEALTH FACILITIES &

Ms. Courtney Avery SERVICES REVIEW BOARD

Administrator

Illinois Health Facilities Services and Review Board
525 West Jefferson Street, 2™ Floor

Springfield, IL 62761

Subject: Withdraw of Project Number 12-089
Riverside Medical Center North Campus at Frankfort

Dear Ms. Avery and Health Facilities Planning Board Members,

Riverside Medical Center would like to officially withdraw Project Number 12-089 Riverside
Medical Center North Campus at Frankfort from consideration at this time.

We had hoped to have a more complete assessment of the impact on ED visits from the
introduction of the Affordable Care Act and expanded coverage for residents of the area involved
in the project. However, given the current time frame, we are unable to fully assess that impact.

We may resubmit an application at a later time; however, with respect for both the Board and
- staff time and effort, we feel that it is prudent to withdraw this project.

Sincerely,
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Margaret Frogge
Senior Vice President, Corporate Strategy
(815) 935-7060
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